
                 
      

    
    

   
   

   
   

   
   

    
     

    Sponsored by the

Tuesday, March 18, 2008
12:00-1:30 PM (lunch provided)

University Center 266
Registration Deadline: March 7, 2008

Advances in technology have made the manipulation and distribution of copyrighted 
material simple and easy.  The numerous and very public legal actions taken by 

copyright holders trying to clamp down on infringing practices have resulted in a 
tangle of concepts and interpretations. In this environment, educators can easily 

become confused and frustrated as they try to develop appropriate and acceptable 
course material.

The primary focus of this workshop will be Copyright in the Classroom. We’ll look at 
the T.E.A.C.H. Act and the differences between the digital and the physical classroom.  

Considerable time will also be devoted to discussing the Fair Use exception.

By the end of the workshop participants will understand:
• What must be considered when claiming Fair Use
• Why VHS  tapes can’t always be digitized for use on D2L
• Why you can’t put an entire book on E-Reserve

Participants are strongly encouraged to bring questions and share their experiences. 

Presenter: Patricia Fragola, Circulation Coordinator, University Library

To reserve a place, 
please contact the LEARN Center:

262.472.5242 or learn@uww.edu
Register online at: 

http://signup.uww.edu 
using your Net-ID.

The workshop is listed under the 
“LEARN Center.”

©opyright in the ©lassroom  
A LEARN Center luncheon workshop and discussion


